Debra Thomeson

From: Dorothy McBride <dorothyfmcbride@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, April 7, 2023 1:07 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: Request for investigation

To the Borough Assembly:

Please investigate the Borough's involvement and handling of the crash which resulted in the deaths of
Borough employees Molly Parks and Marie Giesbrecht.

Dorothy McBride



